
I am in support of this bill. My friend was tear gassed in the middle of a peaceful protest in broad daylight, with no warning. She had 
to drag an elderly lady out of the chaos and take care of her while she recovered. Protesting against police brutality should not be 
answered with more violence.  It's time to regulate the use of chemical incapacitants, kinetic impact projectiles and sound devices by 
law enforcement agencies.


